
 Parents in Partnership -  Friday 23rd March 2018   Year 3 

 

Our learning this week: 

Maths: What a week!  The children have taken a maths test as part of our assessment process, which they 

have then looked at again to identify their own strengths and weaknesses.  With Mrs Tonkin, they have been 

adding different volumes of liquids (in litres) and doing other calculations relating to this. 

English: Again, the children have taken a reading test to assess progress, and they have spent time with Mrs 

Tonkin going through their answers to the ‘trickier’ questions to evaluate their own successes. 

Parent and child response:       Caught reading/writing: 

Other News 
Parent-teacher meetings are coming up next Wednesday 28th March, so you 
should by now have received a ParentMail asking you to make an appointment.  
We look forward to meeting with you to discuss your child’s progress.  
 
Remember that the term ends next Thursday at 2.15pm.  The children have been working 
hard to earn ‘beans’ to put in our jar.  To celebrate their success, we would like to hold a small 
end of term party next Wednesday.  We would also like to share some popcorn – please let 
the office know as soon as possible if your child has any allergies to popcorn, thank you! 
 
 

Spelling 

Today the children have taken a 

spelling test based upon common words 

and the results will be shared with you 

at parent’s evening next week! 

GEOGRAPHY WEEK 

With Mrs Tonkin, the children have 

been looking at the physical and 

human geography of countries that 

come within the Arctic Circle.  They 

have also been researching the 

different characteristics of a 

variety of countries in order to make 

their own country ‘Top Trump’ cards 

ready to play with a friend next 

week. 
 


